
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers  
 
I hope you are all well and that you had a lovely half term.  
 
Due to staff being in at school on Monday 1st June, we will not be having our regular Monday Zoom 
session. We will have a whole class Zoom lesson on Wednesday 3rd June (using the same Zoom meeting 
code; please see timetable below) 
 
We will continue to upload weekly work on the website, which will be linked to our new topic; ‘Changes’.  
Please continue to carry out the learning at home with your child and upload evidence on EExAT. Please 
upload multiple pictures of the same work as a collage.  
 

 
 
As we will not be holding our Zoom session this Monday, we would still like to celebrate Star of the Week. 
Please see below. 
 
 
Congratulations to our stars of the week, you have all worked hard and we are very proud of your 
progress.  

Date Focus RLL time RBB time 
3.6.20 (Wednesday) 

Summer term 2 week 1 
Topic – Changes: 

Topic lesson: Growing up (role play and class discussion) 
10:00am 11:00am 

8.6.20 (Monday) 

Summer term 2 week 2 

Topic – Changes: 
Discussing our return to school 

Answering questions/ worries about the return. 
Activities based on misconceptions 

10:00am  11:00am 

10.6.20 (Wednesday) 

Summer term 2 week 2 

Interventions based on EExAT evidence and parent/pupil 
feedback. 

10:00am 11:00am 

Wb 15th June: No Zoom Sessions 
Possible return to school 



 
 

 


